Pacific Wings

February 10, 2011
Mr Michael Bird

Executive Director

International Air Services Commission
GPO Box 630

Canberra ACT 2601

Dear Mr Bird,
IASC Determinations — France- route 3 (New Caledonia)

The purpose of this letter is to inform the International Air Service Commission that Pacific
Wings would like to revoke determinations [2009] IASC 112 and 116 with immediate effect.

The revocation sought is due to an on-going operational impediment which has prevented
Pacific Wings from launching its services as anticipated.

We wish to thank the Commission for the assistance offered to Pacific Wings.

Yours sincerely

@5

Manish Sundarjee
Non- Executive Director
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